
Subject: Re: Artisan Pizza Festival
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 09/18/2017 09:34 AM
To: Genny Nevoso <nevoso@iaccw.net>, Rachel Sindelar
<director@craftedportla.com>
CC: Elise Swanson <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>, Gianine Rizzi
<grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>, "sandra.ciaramitaro@lacity.org"
<sandra.ciaramitaro@lacity.org>, Peppe Miele
<peppe_vpnamericas@icloud.com>, Peppe Miele <mielepeppe5@gmail.com>

Rachel,

Can you please reach out to Genny?  We showed them Crafted last week.  They
are looking to have a pizza festival next March 2018. 

Please feel free to reach out to me or Elise for further details.

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Sun, Sep 17, 2017 at 11:48 AM, Genny Nevoso <nevoso@iaccw.net> wrote:
Greetings all,
I hope you are enjoying your Sunday.
I wanted to checking in and see if we can have an estimate for Crafted and if
you guys have checked on the space availability for our tentative dates in
March.
Looking forward to your feedback as to move forward with the Festival
planning.

Kind regards,

Genny

Genny Nevoso
Executive Director

Ph: (310) 557.3017 | Fax: (310) 307.4701
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nevoso@iaccw.net | www.iaccw.net
925 N La Brea Avenue, 4th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90038

On Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 4:04 PM, Genny Nevoso <nevoso@iaccw.net> wrote:
Dear Elise,
Thank you so much for the note. 
I just made it back to my office and was about to email all of you.
On behalf of the IACCW and VPN Americas, thank you all for your time and
support in bringing an extraordinary event to your beautiful San Pedro!
We look forward to receiving further details on CRAFTED, starting with
availability and costs in order to work from there.

Thank you all so much again. Grazie!

Genny Nevoso
Executive Director

Ph: (310) 557.3017 | Fax: (310) 307.4701
nevoso@iaccw.net | www.iaccw.net
925 N La Brea Avenue, 4th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90038

On Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 3:48 PM, Elise Swanson
<eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com> wrote:

Hello,

It was wonderful meeting you all today!  I am very excited to be working
with you to bring the first (hopefully annual) Artisan Pizza Festival to San
Pedro!

I have attached a few photos the Taste of San Pedro so you can see how
we laid out the event.  I also have included our on-site parking layout. 

I am waiting to hear back on available dates in March.  Hopefully, we will
hear shortly.  I am going to send your contact to Britta Wichers at
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CRAFTED.  She is the event planner for the venue and can provide further
details.

Looking forward to seeing you all again soon.

Sincerely,

Elise Swanson

President/CEO

San Pedro Chamber of Commerce

(310) 832-7272 (office)

(310) 590-6311 (cell)

The San Pedro Chamber of Commerce is a non-profit 501 (c) (6) membership organization.  The mission of the
San Pedro Chamber of Commerce is to promote, support, and advocate the interests of the business
community. Our vision is to make San Pedro a better place to live, work, and visit.
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